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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK            CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
Jonah for his amazing dinosaur story    Poppy for trying really hard to follow the Golden Rules 
Jacob P for a fantastic attitude to Latin lessons  Henry for being really kind 
Meredith for being an enthusiastic learner   Jacob W for being a kind and helpful member of class 
Rosie for persevering in Maths    Tyler S for being a good role model. 
 
Well done to all of them. 

 

Welcome 

This week we have been focussing on Identity and Diversity in our assemblies and what it means to feel safe and 
have a sense of belonging. 
We provide many opportunities to teach our children about the world around them and the diversity that brings a 
richness to the global society in which we live.  
Friday is one of our favourite days of the week as we have our celebration assembly. Look out for your children 
bringing home their celebration certificates.  
 
Best wishes, Mrs Scott 
 

This Week in Class 

Robin Class 
This week, Robin Class have been learning about how to safely manage risks whilst using the obstacle course. 
We discussed that when we are nervous it is our body's way of trying to protect us and warning us to be careful. 
After initially saying it was too high, the children confidently balanced their way around the obstacle course and 
were able to problem solve and show resilience in improving and modifying the course as they used it with adult 
support. It would be great to have some photos uploaded to Tapestry of the children applying this experience to 
take safe risks outside of school.     
    

                                      

Enrichment Clubs 

As from this Wednesday Mrs Franklin will be offering a Times Tables Rockstars Enrichment Club instead of 
Recorders.  TT Rockstars is often used in class and is a fun way for the children to learn their Times Tables by 
setting them to music and songs. The club will run from 3:30 until 4:30 every Wednesday so if you would like to 
register your child for this club please use the Arbor App.  There is no charge for this club. 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Red Kite Class 
   
Red Kites are reading Holes  by Louis Sachar as their class novel.   
This week we have been predicting what might happen and using  
inference to deduce what sort of person Zero is and what his    
upbringing might have been like.                                           
       

 

Woodpecker Class 
 
In class this week the children have been writing a shared journey tale.  They had to plan ideas for the 
beginning, build-up, problem, resolution and ending before they began writing.  They then ended the week 
by reading and editing their stories in order to make them even better. 

Starling Class 
 
In Latin we are following the Minimus programme.  This 
involves learning some of the Latin language and also 
finding out about the people who lived and Vindolanda  
which was a Roman town near Hadrain’s Wall in  
Northumberland. 
 
We have a Vocabulary Wall in class which helps us to 
learn some of the Latin words that would have been 
used in daily life in Roman times. 

 


